
 

City of Alamo Heights 
 Sidewalk Closure – Ogden at Broadway —  October 14 - 18 

Scope of Work 
A portion of the southern sidewalk at the intersection of Ogden Lane and Broadway will be closed between from 9 a.m. to 3 
p.m. beginning Monday, October 14th through Friday, October 18th for the installation of the JFK Monument. 

Pedestrian Impact 

 Southern sidewalk Ogden at Broadway 
 9:00am to 3:00pm 
 October 14th – October 18th  

 

Map of Construction Areas 

 
Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 
Nina Shealey 
Director of Community Development 
210-832-2250 
nshealey@alamoheightstx.gov  
 

  


